Re: Rescheduling of City Council consideration

Dear Property Owner:

The consideration of options for preserving the prevailing street front setbacks of properties located along and adjacent to Hollister Terrace, that was initially scheduled for the December 15, 2009 City Council meeting, has been rescheduled to the <u>January 19, 2010</u> City Council meeting. This is due to the heavy City Council agenda on December 15, 2009 and so that this item may receive the necessary attention.

The City Council meeting will start at 6:00 pm in the Council Chambers located at 613 E. Broadway. No further notice will be sent.

Please note that this meeting will only be to determine the appropriate options to proceed. If staff is directed to initiate any rezoning, a community meeting and fully noticed public hearings will follow.

If you have any questions regarding this item, please contact Chris Baghdikian at (818) 548-2115.

Sincerely,

Hassan Haghani, AICP

Director of Community Planning Department

Homes Anghanie

HH:cb